WHITE MOUNTAINS REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that under the provisions of RSA 198:4-b:ll, the
White Mountains Regional School Board will hold a Public Hearing regarding the
use of the retained unreserved fund balance from FY 2024.

The hearing will be held at the Thursday, December 19, 2024, School
Board Meeting at 6:00 PM in the White Mountains Regional High School Media
Center, immediately preceding the regular school board meeting.



